
WELLINGTON HIGH SCHOOL
PTSA 

SHOW YOUR SCHOOL SPIRIT

FLORIDA PTA LEADERSHIP
CONVENTION 

We are proud to announce that we were
awarded the "Silver Early Bird Award" during
this year's PTA Leadership Convention, in
Orlando, FL. We obtained this by submitting all
paid dues for membership to the Florida PTA
office, on or before November 1st. 

This year, we are going for GOLD! Renew or join
now by using QR code above or visiting our
website at https:// linktr.ee/wellingtonhsptsa 

This year, we are selling Pura Vida bracelets
to show our school spirit! Purchase for
yourself, a friend, or stack 'em up and buy
multiple. All proceeds will help support
activities and programs for our students
and teachers!

WELCOME

Wellington High School PTSA would like
to welcome our parents, teachers,
students, and staff to the 2023-2024
school year. 

Last year, we successfully chartered
Wellington High School's first PTSA. It
took a lot of research, dedication, 
 patience,  and willing participants to
make it happen.

We would like to invite our Wolverine
community to join us this year in support
of our students and teachers! Your
involvement makes a difference in your
teens high school experience! 


